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November 5, 2012

Mr. William H. Edwards
Moore, Taylor & Thomas, P.A.
1700 Sunset Boulevard
West Columbia, South Carolina 29171

Dear Mr. Edwards,

On October 15, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for:

(1) Any and all documents, emails, letters, correspondence, reports, memoranda, or the like 
regarding Richland County Council’s communications with the above referenced 
property [1744 Dupont Drive, Columbia, South Carolina 29223], regarding the 
maintenance, flooding, and damage to 1744 Dupont Drive, Columbia, South Carolina 
29223 from 2005 to the present[; and]

(2) Any and all documents, emails, letters, correspondence, reports, memoranda, or the like 
regarding Richland County Council’s communications with the above referenced 
property, regarding any and all complaints received in reference to the property and 
which, if any, steps have been taken to address those complaints from 2005 to the 
present.

A review of records in the possession of the Governor's Office revealed no records responsive to 
your request.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schitnsa
Office of the Chief Legal Counsel


